

March 25, 2020

Hello Area 9 Members,

I felt it was time to bring you all up to date about what the Area is doing and involved in with regard to the COVID-9 Virus.

So, a review:

Our June 2020 Assembly has been cancelled. Anyone that reserved a room does not have to do anything. The Hotel has released all the rooms associated with the meeting. We are reviewing a software package that may enable a virtual Assembly to take place and we will keep you notified how those plans are going.

The Alateen Roundup is cancelled and a new date will be established at a later date.

The Alateen Conference date is being renegotiated as well and we will know more about the outcome of that negotiation within the next two weeks.

A new date for the 2020 Convention is being negotiated with the Hilton Orlando Buena Vista as we speak and we will be in a position to fill you in within the next 30 days as to the outcome of those negotiations. It does not appear that the August date will take place.

District 12 is following the Service Seminar date closely. There is no decision at this time since that is scheduled for September.

I'm hoping this finds you all well and able to utilize the many electronic and phone meetings that are available through out the Area in each of the Districts. With the extraordinary talent, creativity, love and need for our Al-Anon program, it is remarkable what has been done with regard to the meetings and connections that have been established. Bravo all!!

Remain well and healthy and I am sure I'll be communicating again with you soon!

Your Trusted Servant,

Diane C., Chairperson,

Florida North, Area 9